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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

We are excited to welcome you back to the start of the 2022-2023 school year. This past week, August
15th, our staff participated in professional development meetings in order to prepare for your student’s

return starting on Tuesday, August 23rd. Please keep in mind the following:

e 1st Day of School- Tuesday, August 23rd

e Partners for Success School Hours- 7:30 AM to 1:30 PM

e Uniforms (The Student Handbook will be reviewed by staff with students during the first week of
school so that students are aware of any/all changes made for the SY °22-23 school year.) All PfS
students are required to wear a uniform on a daily basis. The uniform is very similar to last year’s
i.e. White or grey polo shirt, no logos/solid color, black or navy pants, jeans, or joggers, belt,
neutral color shoes, preferred one color, and grey fleece jacket (provided by PfS). We have shirts
and jackets available, so if you need any additional ones, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us
by calling the Partners for Success Main Office number.

e Thank you to all of you who have taken the time to register your student at their home school.

e If you haven’t received communication from transportation regarding your student’s
transportation information please contact Jen Johnson, Administrative Assistant, @ Partners, at
630.543.4222 and she will be happy to work with you in helping get this finalized for your
student’s first day of school.

e Finally, for any updates related to COVID-19, please be sure to check out the following link on
our website @ https://www.dupageroe.org/services/partners-for-success/covid-19-updates.

If there is anything in the interim you need or that we can assist with, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. We would encourage you to check out our updated website for up to date information at
https://www.dupageroe.org/services/partners-for-success and feel free to follow us on Twitter to stay
current on all that is going on at Partners for Success @https://twitter.com/DuPageROE_PFES .
Looking forward to a great school year together in 2022-2023!

Sincerely,

s

Matt Jeffrey, Principal
Main Office Number for PFS: (630) 543-4222
Email Address: mjeffrey(@dupageroe.org
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